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Date: February 25, 2022 
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New Contact for Long-Term Care Facilities 

Reporting COVID-19 Cases in SLO County  
 

Residential care and other long-term care facilities are asked to direct inquiries to a new 

contact at Public Health.  

 

For COVID-19 case reporting, inquiries, and support, please contact Laurie Salo from SLO 

County Public Health: 
 

Laurie Salo, COVID-19 Communicable Disease Unit Lead 
Email:  lsalo@co.slo.ca.us 

Phone:  805-781-5500  (to be connected with Laurie or an on-call Public Health Nurse) 

 

 

Stay Informed 

For updates on COVID-19 in SLO County, visit slopublichealth.org/covid19. 
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